
 

 

          14 Sep 2022 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

  

Please see the updated information below regarding EDB vaccination requirements for 5-11 year-olds doing 
extra-curricular activities from October 1st 2022. I apologise for any confusion caused and thank you for your 
understanding. 

  

Please see the details below if your child is currently enrolled in a KJS after-school activity or if you are interested 
in enrolling in the future. 

 From October 1st, 2022, 5-11 year-old students enrolled in extra-curricular activities must have 
received either three doses of the Sinovac vaccine or two doses of the BioNTech vaccine.  

 If your child has recovered from COVID-19 before or after being vaccinated then they will 
require two Sinovac doses or one BioNTech dose from October 1st, 2022. 

I understand that it is challenging to navigate the ever-changing COVID requirements, and I appreciate your 
cooperation in this matter. If needed then please inform us directly of the change in your child's vaccination 
status. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

Acting Principal 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


